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2016 NEW YEAR GREETINGS TO EMPLOYEES 

 

My Dear Friends, 

 Greetings to you and your family members for the New Year. 

 The year 2016 will be a challenging year for all of us. So far as the projects 

are concerned.DCI has been awarded the work of capital dredging at Marmugoa 

Project to be commenced from the beginning day of the year. Continue the 

maintenance dredging work at Cochin Port, Kolkata Port  and Visakhapatnam 

Port Trust, SNC Cochin and CSL Cochin are going on and likely to commence 

dredging shortly at Chennai Port. Other challenging dredging projects also 

expected to come up this year.  

 As all of you know, though the dredging works in the country have 

increased considerably  because of the large expansion of existing ports and 

creation of new ports, at the same time competition has become intense in 

securing the contracts as large number of domestic and foreign players are vying 

for the same. In order to complete works in hand in time by DCI, it becomes our 

bounden duty to ensure that the dredging works are carried out efficiently and in 

time bound manner. To achieve the same, improvement of communication 

between Head Office, Project Office and floating staff is extremely essential. 

Along with this reorganization of staff, outsourcing of activities and 

diversification of activities has been planned and implemented. Let us all work 

together to make the year 2016 a memorable one. 

Rajesh Tripathi 
Chairman and Managing Director 

 


